

The Shoreline

Volume VII Issue II In the News

Weather Warnings:

Aurora Shores Board of Trustees

- · Andy Gordon, President
- Mark Feldkamp, VP I
- Mike Milano, VP 2
- Kathleen Riggi, Treasurer
- Phyllis Gafric, Secretary

866-650-1926

www.aurorashores.com **ASHA** meets every 2nd Monday at the Marina at 7:30pm

Save the Date:

7/19/14

Men's Club Annual Beach Party



WOMENS CLUB

Monday July 21st, 7:30pm, Marina Open to all Women living in Aurora Shores!

MENS CLUB

The Mens Club meets the second Tuesday of each month at Tradewinds club house at 7:30 p.m.

Everyone is welcome.

Did you know that if you have an Android phone, you can install the American Red Cross "Tornado" app and other such applications? It has features to alert family, what to do, and alert you real-time to take shelter.

Reminderville Construction/Flooding

The Trustees for the ASHA are not City Trustees. Resident are encouraged to attend the Reminderville Council Meeting once a month. The monthly meeting is held on the second Tuesday of the month at the Town Hall. Go to www.reminderville.com

Project Improvements

The Board is pursuing bids for upgrades to the current Tradewinds/Marina pools and parking lot resurfacing.

Shed Voting, Tennis Court Removal, and Voting

The board is reviewing a way to initiate a vote for only 50% of resident approval for changes to bylaws. Currently, 75% is required making it difficult to approve shed, tennis court removal, etc. We are reviewing to see if we have a survey company conduct the votes via U.S mail.

Boaters Beach

Due to the number of non-residents (not with a resident) and fighting at Boater's beach along with resident complaints, signs will be erected.

Property Construction/Changes/etc

All plans for buildings, docks, wall or other structures that is erected, maintained, altered, and/or changed upon the Properties and also in harmony of external design and location (in relation to surrounding structures and topography) must approved by the Trustees of Association. Therefore, a city permit as well as approval by the Trustees of the ASHA must be approved prior to construction per the bylaws. Please send plans to M2 for ASHA review.

Homeowner Dues

- Dues not paid by the Home Owner have resulted in loss of pool/lake privileges.
- Did you know that you can send in payments monthly, quarterly, bi-annually to ensure that your dues are paid in full by the due date.

Infractions

Coming soon—A list of infractions with fines will be sent out to all homeowner soon

 As a reminder, throwing grass clippings, weeds, or other debris in the channel is PROHIBITED and can result with a loss to facility and/or lake privileges as well as a fine.

Contact Kathleen Riggi via kathleenriggi@gmail.com or thru M2 Management for Shoreline information, recommendations for the website, or to request to publish an article in the Shoreline.

M2 Management Phone: 866-650-1926 455 Pearl Road Fax: 330-220-1140

17th Annual Aurora Shores Beach Party Saturday July 19th, 2014 @ 6:30PM

Advance Tickets are \$35/person prior to July 14th after that \$40/person (NO DINNER Tickets)
Proceeds go toward funding
Aurora Shores Men's Club Scholarships and other community projects

The Entertainment



The Food

(pre-sale tickets only) Food served from 6:30 until 8:00
BBQ Pork / Baked Chicken
Sausage with peppers & onions
Corn on the Cob / Beans / Cheesey Potatoes

The Party Favors

10 Kegs of Labatt's Blue & Blue Light
Wine & Margaritas
There's always room for Jell-O Shots!
Soda and Wash Provided - BYOB

For Tickets:

http://www.eventbrite.com/e/17th-annual-aurora-shores-beach-party-tickets-11525277415

for more information send mailto: ASMC@aurorashores.com or call

Chris Boron 216.559.7445

Dave Fox 330.562.8143

Calvin Shaw 330.562.7433

Rich Malaczewski 330.888.8952